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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/05/2022  21:56:442022/1143/P OBJ J M Robinson The houses in Busby Place were relatively recently built as part of a substantial and well-considered 

development of flats and houses. An established community of residents is in place within an estate that is 

well managed and maintained as well as integrated into the broader community.

The conversion of a single family unit into a substantial HMO is inappropriate in terms of use of the property 

and will have an ongoing detrimental impact on neighbours. Current use as an HMO without all relevant and 

appropriate permissions has already had a substantial negative impact on neighbours and Camden Council 

should not in any way support this continuing.

Please proceed to reject this application outright
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